
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460

OFFICE OF
GENE RAL COUNSEL

October 27, 20 I0

David McCoy
(itlzen Acti<in:\'ew Mexico
P.O. Box 4262
Albuquerque, I\M 871%-4276

Re Freedom of Information Act Appeal 06-1'01-003 75-10- A (I IQ-APP-OOO 11-16)

Dear Mr. McCoy:

This letter is being sent to acknowledge receipt of your FOlA appeal received in the
Office of General Counsel on October 27,2010.

Sincerely,

Barbara Bruce
FOlA Specialist
General1.aw Office
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